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Reference:   FOI.667.19 

Subject:    Peripheral intravenous cannulas 

Date of Request: 3 May 2019 
 

Requested 
 
Which peripheral IV cannulas you purchase for the administration of chemotherapeutic agents: 
 

 Supplier 

 Brand 

 Volume per annum of gauge size(s) 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) is unable to provide the details of intravenous cannulas 
purchased solely for the administration on chemotherapeutic agents as the UHB’s procurement 
systems does not record this detail. Stocks are ordered and stored centrally and dispersed to 
departments upon request. 
 
During the 2018/19 financial year the UHB purchased 5,650 22g gauge intravenous cannulas from 
BBraun. 
 

 


